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April 22, 2024 
 
Dear Statewide Procurement Division HUB Program, 
 
The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB) is submitting this 
supplemental letter to support the 2023-2024 Historically Underutilized 
Businesses (HUB) figures and provide additional information and background 
related to its efforts in booting participation amount HUBs.    

THECB's Outreach Efforts Included: 

• Exhibitor: Texas Department of Licensing and Regulation, October 2023 
• Training:  HDWG HUB Conference in San Antonio, December 2023 
• Exhibitor: Bexar County Business Conference at Freeman Expo Hall, 

December 2023 
• Exhibitor: Texas Department of Motor Vehicles Annual Marketing for 

Success HUB Fair, April 2024 
• Over 1,000 HUB vendors sent bid opportunities. 

 

 
The THECB understands the positive impact HUB vendors have on the state’s 
economic development and will continue its efforts to utilize the goods and 
services offered by the HUB community.  
 
For questions, please contact Linda Natal, Director Procurement/HUB 
Coordinator at Linda.Natal@highered.texas.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Linda Natal 
Director, Procurement/HUB Coordinator 

mailto:Linda.Natal@highered.texas.gov

